
4th February, 2021  

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Coronavirus Update 45: Well-Being Day, Friday 5th February 
 

I’m writing to give you some final details about arrangements in school for Well-Being Day. 
 

1 Students who would normally attend school on Fridays are welcome to come to school as usual. 
 

2 The school day will start at 9am for all students, and will finish at 3pm. 
 

3 Students should wear something that is comfortable for physical exercise; school uniform need 

not be worn. 
 

4 Students (especially Year 9s) should bring into school any Art equipment they have been given. 
 

5 The timetable for the day is reproduced below. 
 

 
 

For students who are at home, we’ve sent several resources home with suggestions about what to 

do.  17 ideas can be found here, and a Reading-List and Recipes document was sent home 

yesterday.  Do please encourage your son/daughter to keep a brief journal of what they get up 

to – we’d love to hear! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

 

Stephen Brierley 

Principal. 

https://www.stmargaretsacademy.com/event303.php

